
Arizona Health Sciences Library 
at the Phoenix Biomedical Campus 

Community Visitor Policy 
 
 
 
The Arizona Health Sciences Library at the Phoenix Biomedical Campus exists primarily 
to serve students, staff, and faculty of University of Arizona and Northern Arizona 
University degree programs offered at the Phoenix Biomedical Campus (PBC). Limited 
community access may be available for visitors with needs not addressed at other local 
libraries. 
 
All visitors without PBC access badges, regardless of institutional affiliation, must 
contact the library director via email (​dbickford@email.arizona.edu​) in advance in order 
to verify the appropriateness of library resources for their needs. 
 
Approved visitors should check in at the security desk in the Health Sciences Education Building 
(HSEB) upon arrival. The security officer on duty will call the library service desk​. If library staff 
confirm that the visit is approved, the security officer will issue a guest badge. The community 
visitor may then proceed to the library and sign the guest roster at the service desk. 
 
All community visitors should be at least 18 years old.​ ​For all community visitors, access is 
possible only during the hours of 8 AM to 5 PM, Monday through Friday.​ ​Community 
visitors must abide by all library policies. 
  
There is no free parking available at the Phoenix Biomedical Campus, and the library does not 
validate tickets issued by parking garages. Visitors who arrive by car may pay to park at nearby 
garages or on adjacent city streets. Printing requires the use of a credit or debit card to establish 
an account with a minimum value of $2.  
 
 

Affiliation Access 

 UA or NAU with PBC badge During all library hours 

 UA or NAU without PBC badge 8 AM-5 PM, Monday through Friday. 
Please email in advance. 

 No UA or NAU affiliation 8 AM-5 PM, Monday through Friday. 
Please email in advance. 
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